
Welcome AAU Kung-Fu!!!!!

We are pleased to announce that the former AAU Chinese Martial Arts 
division is now “AAU Kung-Fu." The new Kung-Fu name better symbolizes 
the direction of this program.

It is the AAU Kung-Fu  mission to nurture the existing Adult Kung-Fu base, 
while expanding and growing our Kung-Fu Kids programs on a national 
level, AND establishing a National AAU Kung-Fu tournament league.
 
AAU has appointed Co-National Chairmen for the AAU Kung-Fu Division.  
 
They are:
 
Dave Pickens of Round Rock, TX... Dave has more than 50 years of experience in  
the Martial Arts.  He is a former AAU-CMA National Chairman and has 
served as a Sr. Advisor and National Executive Board member of AAU-CMA.
 
 
 
Tom Pardue of Bowling Green, KY is a 40 year veteran of the Martial Arts 
and has served as a National Vice-Chairman and National Executive Board 
member of AAU-CMA.
 
Please welcome AAU Kung-Fu to the AAU Martial Arts Family!




